
Seventh Grade Math Testing 
 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

Students who will be attending Lakeridge Junior High School and wish to be placed on the 

accelerated math track in the seventh grade must take two district placement tests. One test is a 

math aptitude test and one a skills test. These are the same testing and placement standards used 

to place students in the accelerated math program district wide and are similar to the testing used 

for placing students in seventh grade algebra in the old core. Students must pass both tests in 

order to be placed on the accelerated track. 

 

These tests will be given on March 31
st
 & April 1

st
 in the media center at Lakeridge Junior 

High School. Check in for testing begins at 2:45 p.m. Please be on time. Tests will not be given 

out after 4:00 p.m. Students with last names from A-L will test on Tuesday, March  31
st
, and 

students with last names M-Z test on Wednesday, April 1
st
. If possible come on the day 

assigned. If not, come on the alternate day. Both tests need to be taken on the same day. 

 

Students will need approximately one to two hours for testing. Phones will be available for 

students to call home when the testing is finished. 

 

Please register for the testing by going to the following URL. The link can be found on the 

Lakeridge Junior High web site home page. 

 

https://alpineschools.az1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_cJ6hPQN8eL1x16B 

 

Placement decisions will be mailed out by April 17
th

. 

 

Thank You, 

Lakeridge Junior High 

Guidance Office and Math Department 

https://alpineschools.az1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_cJ6hPQN8eL1x16B

